
Girlguiding Shelford District 
 
Girlguiding continues to thrive in Great Shelford.  We have Rainbow, Brownie, Guide and Ranger 

units which cater for about 60 girls aged 5 to 18 years.  As for everyone, the last couple of years have 

been challenging but we’ve had lots of new young members and several new volunteers. 

 

Many of the girls were able to meet with their units online during the lockdowns.  None of us could 

have imagined what fun we could have on Zoom.  We found an amazing variety of enjoyable ways to 

keep the girls engaged and busy during online meetings.  We’ve completed Girlguiding programme 

activities, earned badges, cooked, played games, and held virtual parties and sleepovers! 

 

In-person meetings now come with gallons of sanitiser and lots of cleaning but everyone’s expert at 

hand sanitising and enjoying being back together.  All units are looking forward to being able to get 

out and about more as the weather improves.  And—as you’d expect—we’d really love to have more 

volunteers to help us give the girls a space of their own to have fun, make friends and learn new 

skills.  Please get in touch with Lisa and Joanne at shelforddistrict@gmail.com to find out more. 
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